
Excited! 
By Ben Rominske, minister 

 I know we have been through so much since 2020 and it is no secret we have lower 

numbers. It is also true that we continue to deal with sickness and life’s problems regardless of 

the year. That being said, I am excited for what 2023 has in store for us at Watterson Trail. We 

have to work on some things and push towards goals that are attainable for us. As I think about 

this coming year I think of what we are going to do in two main parts: internal and external. 

 Internally, we have to make sure we are taking care of our own (Galatians 6:10). We have 

the reputation of a friendly, loving family and we have to continue that moving forward. Care 

doesn’t just exist in cards, calls, or car pooling to services, though all of that and more is definitely 

part, it should exist the most on a spiritual level. I have announced on Sunday mornings we will 

be in Nehemiah and the reasons why will be more clear as we enter into those lessons. The book 

contains a lot of history and events that are not only inspiring for us but beneficial in helping us 

move forward. 

 Externally, there are a lot of things on the table. We certainly will continue with the help 

and support we have been involved with as was announced at our annual meeting. On the other 

hand, our outreach physically and digitally will need some work. Don’t worry there are plans for 

that! We will do what we can as a church and individuals to spread the Gospel!  

 I know I am quite energetic but that isn’t all due to age and caffeine. I am excited for what 

the future holds for us. We have an area and a world that needs the Gospel more than ever. As 

we strive to be a church of God’s design, standing on His Word alone please know that we have 

something special. It is not from anything we have done but rather what has been done for us. 

 That my brothers and sisters is worth always being excited for. Romans 5:10-11 says, “For 

if while we were enemies we were reconciled to God by the death of his Son, much more, now 

that we are reconciled, shall we be saved by his life. More than that, we also rejoice in God 

through our Lord Jesus Christ, through whom we have now received reconciliation.” 
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Call to Worship 

John 3:16-17 
  

Scripture Reading 

Matthew 5:13-16  

Order of 
Service 

 

1. Call to Worship 

2. Two Songs 

3. Communion 

4. Song 

5. Giving 

6. Scripture Reading 

& Prayer 

7. Sermon 

8. Invitation Song 

9. Closing Song 

10. Closing Prayer 

Announcements 

Privileged To Serve 

12/18  12/25 

TODAY ROLES NEXT WEEK 

Steve Vogel Security Dan Dexter 

Stephan Mivelaz Computer Operator Lee Mivelaz 

Pat Edison Audio Operator Laurie Dexter 

Raymond Sullivan Call to Worship Steve Vogel 

Dan Isenberg Song Leader Melvin McCauley 

Dan Dexter Officiate Communion Jerry Leverson 

Budde Egner Scripture & Prayer Denny Tennill 

Ben Rominske Sermon Ben Rominske 

Steve Vogel Closing Prayer Dan Isenberg 

WATTERSON TRAIL 
CHURCH OF CHRIST  

Showing Honor to God,  

Devotion to  Chris t  & Love to All  

 

 Come grow with us!  
 SUNDAYS 

 10:30 AM Worship Service 
 

 

 WEDNESDAYS 
 7 PM  Bible Class & Devotional 

 
 9607 Watterson Trail 
 Louisville, KY 40299 

 502.267.7245 
 wtcoc.com 

 wtchurchofchrist@gmail.com 

 

OFFICE HOURS M-Th 10 AM-4 PM 
 

DEACONS 
Dan Dexter (Special Projects) 
Ray Frederick (Education) 

Denny Tennill (Indoor Maintenance) 
 

MINISTER Ben Rominske 
 

SECRETARY Brittany Richardson 
 

THOSE TO SERVE THIS MONTH 

Change Marquee Ben Rominske 
Cards to Visitors Dan Isenberg 

 
 

THE BULLETIN IS PRINTED ON THURSDAYS. 

We are 



CONNECT ♥ SERVE ♥ GROW 

• Today Men’s Meeting after service 

• Sat 12/31@4 PM New Year’s Eve Breakfast & $5 Gift Swap 

• Ray Frederick’s latest “Soldier & Family Update” newsletter is on the 

board along with his address and a note from Katie. 

• Change of  Address: Bob & Bettye Redding have moved to apartment 

242 but remain in the same facility. 

• Now-Sun 1/8 Bury the Pulpit—This year, Potter Children’s Home & 

Family Ministries has asked us to collect the following items: 

 Brown Sugar 

 Chicken Ramen Noodles 

 Mayonnaise 

 Microwave Popcorn 

 Onion Soup Mix 

MEMBERS 

• Bob & Bettye Redding & Family (loss of their nephew) 

• Budde Egner (health) 

• Ann Zeitz (health) 

• Katie, Tripp & Ben Frederick (Ben is teething, Tripp is 

bringing home illnesses from preschool) 

 

 

EXTENDED FAMILY & FRIENDS 

• Billie Childress & Family (loss of Billie’s nephew, Steven) 

• Rita Hammond (the Isenbergs’ neighbor’s mom) 

recovering from gastric bypass surgery 

Prayer Requests & Praise 

“Rejoice always, pray without ceasing, give thanks in all circumstances; 
for this is the will of God in Christ Jesus for you.” 

I Thessalonians 5:16-18 

ONGOING 

PRAYER NEEDS 

JoAnn Brewer 

Homer Burgin 

Dennis Clinton 

Ray & Katie Frederick 

& Family 

Adam Gardner 

Jerry Henderson 

Anita Isenberg 

Louis Massey 

Geramiah Mitchell 

Jo Mivelaz 

Bob Redding 

Brittany Richardson 

 

IN CARE FACILITIES 

& SR. COMMUNITIES 

Geramiah Mitchell 

Jerry Henderson 

Bob & Bettye Redding 

 

DEPLOYED 

Ray Frederick 

Family News 
You Belong Here! 


